
 

 
 

SAPN/Enerven EA 
SAPN/Enerven are Putting Their EA Offer to a Vote 

 

 

In just over 24 hours after the end of our last EA Meeting, SA Power Networks/Enerven have this afternoon 

notified the Unions that they are putting an Enterprise Agreement offer to a vote of employees.  

Your Unions have not been provided this offer. 

We gave strong feedback at the meeting that any offer that includes a 2-tiered wage system will not be 

accepted by the workers. We told SA Power Networks/Enerven that we could not endorse any offer that 

cuts wages and reduces job security.  

Keep an eye on your inbox to find out what offer SA Power Networks/Enerven is putting on the table. Your 

Unions will scrutinise any offer as soon as possible and provide advice to Members accordingly. 

 

 
SAME WORK, LESS PAY, WE SAY, NO WAY! 

 
SA Power Workers - Strength Through Unity 

 
For more information regarding the SAPN/Enerven enterprise agreement negotiations, contact 

your relevant union workplace delegate or your Union Organiser:  
Ben Jewell CEPU 0422 339 699 

BenjamenJ@cepusa.com.au 
Scott McFarlane ASU 0426 291 572 

smcfarlane@asu-sant.asn.au  
Sarah Andrews PA 0411 124 351 

sandrews@professionalsaustralia.org.au 
PLEASE SHARE THIS UPDATE WITH YOUR WORKMATES 

https://www.sapowerworkers.com.au/

